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Perris News

Perris Public Workers inspector Allen Yun examines a low-flow water
sprinkler designed to reduce consumption at a City project on Placentia

Avenue.

Contact: Joe Vargo, Perris Public Information Officer
Phone: 951-956-2120
jvargo@cityofperris.org

Water Payment Drop Box Now in Service

Perris water customers have a new way to pay
their monthly bills.

A payment drop box was installed this month
at the City Hall Campus, allowing customers
to drop their bills off 24 hours a day,
weekends and holidays included.

The drop box came about as a result of a City
survey of customers, who said they wanted a
drop-off system that allowed them to make
payments without leaving their car.

The drop box is located at the parking lot exit
at 135 North D Street.

Customers are asked to leave checks only in
the drop box, not cash payments.
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